
To all of our teachers at Blaxland Public School

In honour of World Teachers’ Day today, here’s just a few of the things our families have had to say….

The last few months have been another difficult period for us all.  We are so appreciative of your support during this latest
lockdown, whether our kids were learning at home or still needing to attend school. 



“Today we show you our appreciation 

but you are appreciated every day.”

“Thank you for your 

immense dedication, 

kindness and patience to 

our children”. 

“You will always have a 

special part in our 

lives”.



“Thank you so much for all your hard work and the 

wonderful support you gave us and our kids during 

the incredibly long and stressful lockdown.”

“We are blessed to be part of the 

Blaxland Public School 

community.  The genuine care 

you show for our kids is 

incredible – thank you.”



“A big thank you to all our teachers 

and other school staff in supporting the 

students and their families throughout 

the pandemic.”

“Thank you for your 

amazing support during 

the past 3 months – you 

made home schooling 

that little bit easier!”



“Thank you for your kindness, patience 

and support.  We are lucky to have 

such wonderful, caring and dedicated 

teachers at Blaxland Public School.”

“We appreciate all that you do for our 

families with teaching and everything 

else that’s involved.”

“Your support, hard work and contact 

during lockdown was invaluable!”



“Thank you does not adequately 

describe the super human efforts you 

have made to keep our little people 

educated during these crazy times.”

“We appreciate you more than you will 

ever know!”

“We could not have got through 

it without you.”



“Thank you from the 

bottom of our hearts!”

“We are so fortunate to have such caring, 

compassionate and nurturing educators in our 

children’s lives.”

“You are all wonderful! – Happy World 

Teachers’ Day!”



“Thank you so much for 

being a great big net of love 

and support, ready to catch 

our kids and scoop them up 

when they need it.”

“We now know more 

than ever how much 

creativity and effort you 

put into making learning 

fun for our kids.”



THANK YOU !
…from the families of Blaxland Public School

On behalf of all our students….


